
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Brad Kubrock, Administrative Asst.   Mon.-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                  619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                            619-216-4812 
                       cell          619-616-0657 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                   619 470-3264 
Ben Them, Head Deacon                       619 346-5854 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess      cell          619-721-7748 

 
 
FLORAL ARRANGEMENT In the Sanctuary today is from Rita Smith for 
Thanksgiving and thankfulness to God. 

 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  8:15 a.m. -- Choir Breakfast 
  8:30 a.m. – Prayer Session in Youth Room 
  8:45 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Castle Manor 
  4:30 p.m. – Four Beasts & the Holy Spirit- Class 
  5:00 p.m. – Spanish Bible Class 
  5:00 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday:         11:00 a.m. – Dru Gaines Luncheon 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers & Pathfinders  
Wednesday 7:00 p.m. -- Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. -- United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. -- Youth Vespers 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Pastor Bradley Williams  
         Offering:  Adventist Community Services 
 

 
FUTURE EVENTS 

 
Dec. 15  Formal Christmas Banquet  
Dec. 16  Church Board Meeting 
Dec. 21  Nativity Sabbath 
Dec. 27  Candlelight Communion 

 

 
INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 

 
“The angel of the Lord encamps all around those who fear him, and delivers 
them. Oh, taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed is the man who trusts in 
Him!”  Psalms 34:7, 8 NKJV 

 

 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.”  Psalm 118:24 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
December 7, 2013, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 

Praising God Together                   Song Leaders 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”                Organ 
       (Elders kneel) 

 
Invocation            Robinson Devadhason 
Choral Invocation         Choir 
† 
Welcome/Announcements     Robinson Devadhason 
Scripture Reading            Isaiah 46:8-11               Jeanette Whitney 
† 
 
Hymn of Praise       “We Gather Together”                               #8 
 
Hymn of Preparation  “As We Come to You in Prayer”                Choir 
 
Morning Prayer               Efren Montalban 
Prayer Response         Choir 
† 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story                          Pastor Williams  
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)              Efren Montalban 
Offertory          Organ 
 
 
Worship in Music             Nathanael & Florence Montalban 
 
 
Message                                  “Time Warp”                 Pastor Bradley Williams 
 
 
Hymn of Appeal                                                                              
Benediction                 Pastor Williams 
Benediction Response                              
 
Organ Postlude              Cindy Montalban 
 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                         Jim & Marit Zurek   Ben & Jackie Them 
Lead Deacon:                    Rob Bamford 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
We praise God for leading you to come today. Welcome to the fellowship of 
God’s family here in Chula Vista. May your heart be filled with his Love as you 
worship with us. Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card 

from the pew rack. 

 
 

THE CHURCH AT STUDY 
9:15 a.m. 

 
Song Service                         Gene Berry/Nathanael Montalban 
Welcome                                      Earl Kapule 
Scripture & Prayer                   Christina Batiz 
Mission Emphasis            Earl Kapule 
Special Music                                             
 
Adult Bible Study Classes   “The Eschatological Day of Atonement” 

 
 

Pastor & Albert’s Class Sanctuary: 
Fellowship Hall: 

Junior, Young Adult, & Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the class 

of you choice. 
 

 
Church Budget November 2013 

0

2000

4000

6000

8000

10000

12000

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5

Need/Mo

Offering

 
  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2013 
Weekly Budget           $  2,125  Received last week       $  1,075 
Year to date Budget    102,000  Received year to date   100,973 
Sunset Today: 4:42 p.m.  Sunset Next Friday: 4:44 p.m.  

 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
December 7, 2013 

 
 
* RETIREMENT CELEBRATION for Drusilla Gaines is scheduled for tomorrow 
December 8. 11:00 am. 
 
ATTENTION MEMBERS: The choir is having rehearsal and breakfast every 
Sabbath morning.  We need your help. Please look in your kitchen for 
appliances you have and don’t use and bring them to the church kitchen. 
Donations are accepted just mention “donation for choir fund” on the tithe 
envelope.  Items needed:  a vita-mix, or reg mixer, food processor, toaster, 
coffee grinder, big waffle maker or any other items.  We have a cabinet where 
all this equipment will be stored. The kitchen crew will be very happy. 
 
NEW CONTACT INFO: Please add the following names and phone numbers to 
your new directories. 
Members    Friends Of CV 
Oliver Oania:  619-289-6506 Richard Pritchett                    619-498-0702  
Barbara Quimba:  619-277-2787    Michael & Leticia Quichocho 619-479-7888 
Remedios Lenahan:  619-381-8806 
Remy Herrick:  619-370-9203  
Susana Haro:  619-735-5082 

 
2013-2014 MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY: Chula Vista Members may pick up a 
new directory at the booth in the foyer. 
 
* HAVE YOU EVER BEEN PART OF A SMALL GROUP MINISTRY?  Yes? 
Then Pastor Williams would like to talk to you about your experience. He would 
like to encourage the formation of small study & nurture groups here in our 
church and we need experienced personnel to support groups. Our small group 
training will begin this January. 
 
ATTENTION ADVENTURERS: Our next meeting will be the second Tuesday 
on Jan 14

th
. Happy Holidays and will see all of you next year. 

 
TREASURE FROM TRASH: Please continue to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath. The money goes to the evangelism fund. This year currently, 
$4221.17 has been raised though recycling. 
 
PLEASE MAKE NOTE: The Spanish Bible class will meet for the final time this 
Sabbath afternoon at 5pm. 

 
MESSIAH CONCERT: is Sunday December 8 at 3:00 p.m. at the Point Loma 
Nazarene University. Several of our own church members will be part of the 
choir singing. If you like great music then come on out and support them. 


